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Power Outage Planned for Part of Falls City Wednesday Morning

(KLZA) The Falls City Utility Department has scheduled a power outage on a circuit. The outage is
scheduled for 6 a-m on Wednesday May 7. The outage should not last more than 2 hours, from 6
a-m until 8 a-m.

The area affected will be from 12th street on the south to 23rd street on the north. Barada Street is
the east boundary and the west boundary is Abbott Street.

A utility pole needs to be changed that city crews cannot get to safely without disconnecting the
power. The Utility Department hopes the time selected will be the least disruptive to customers, and
apologize for the inconvenience.
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